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Due to the cyber-attack in January, our staff continues to rebuild lost forms, worksheets, fliers, 

newsletters, reports and more. 

Our late March Easter Egg Hunts were cold but fun. We continue to host monthly Senior Bingo, 

and party rentals. We are currently planning and preparing for summer programs. 

Thank you and congratulations to resident employee Jennifer Shadley. She has been employed 

as a Preschool Teacher, Camp Instructor and Recreation staff for 13 years! 

The historical marker in the Community Center shows a dedication in 1984. We are planning a 

40th year party for this summer! 

 

 

A.A., T.O.P.S. and card clubs are here every week. 

We maintain all the cleaning and disinfecting throughout the facility, 

We edit Comcast Channel 4, and our Facebook page. We continue to find ways to connect with 

residents and encourage them to “Take time for fun”. 


